
Ad-hoc releases 17. March 2017

Porsche Automobil Holding SE: Potential change in the shareholder structure

 

 

 

Porsche Automobil Holding SE has been informed that the Porsche and Piëch families are in

negotiations as to whether the foundations under the influence of Prof. Dr. Ferdinand K. Piëch shall

transfer the major part of their indirectly held ordinary shares in Porsche Automobil Holding SE to

further members of the Porsche and Piëch families. At present, it is still unforeseeable whether the

aforesaid changes in the shareholder structure of Porsche Automobil Holding SE will in fact occur.

 

 

 

Contact:

Frank Gaube

General Manager Investor Relations

+49-711-911-11046

frank.gaube@porsche-se.com
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